Date: 14th December, 2017

Dear Parents,

Greetings of the Season!

Please note that students who are not participating in the Annual Day will have their Winter Break starting from 16<sup>th</sup> December 2017 to 2<sup>nd</sup> January 2018 (both days inclusive). Regular school will resume from Wednesday, 03/01/2018•

Kindly note that Pre Primary and Grade I Annual Concert is scheduled for Tuesday, 19/12/2017 at Amanora Amphitheatre, Amanora Club, Amanora Park Town, Pune 411028.

- The costume and invite will be sent shortly. Please do not wash or iron the costume.
- Label all the belongings of your child (full name and section).
- All participants will be having school on Monday, 18<sup>th</sup> December 2017 from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm for stage rehearsal.
- Participants to reach the venue at sharp 4:00 pm on Tuesday, 19/12/2017.
- Send your child in the costume and basic make-up.
- All the children to wear school shoes and socks neatly polished and labelled.
- School transport, for students availing the same, will be provided for pick up only.
- For the pickup of your child please calculate the bus pickup time with a time difference of 7 hours. (For eg: If your child's regular pickup time is 7:00am then he will be picked up from his stop at 7:00 am + 7.30 hrs = 2:30 pm)
- School will remain closed for students of Pre-Primary Section (Nursery, Prep I and Prep II) and Grade I from 20/12/2017 to 02/01/2018 (both the dates inclusive).
- Regular school will resume from Wednesday, 03/01/2018.

## Specific instructions for parents for Tuesday, 19/12/2017

- Parents are requested to be seated at the Amphitheatre by 5:45 pm. Please carry the invite with you. Each invite permits only two members. Also ensure to carry your parent id card for dispersal.
- You are requested to send water and sufficient snacks for your ward.
- Kindly adhere to program timings and dispersal instructions.
- Please refrain from taking photographs or video shoot of the proceedings as the school has made arrangements for professionals to carry out the same. DVDs / Photographs will be made available to you at the earliest.

Your presence and support is solicited in making the annual concert a memorable event!!

Best regards,

For Amanora School

Meera Nair

Principal